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2020-2021 HOG COUNTY ESTIMATES 

 

County-level estimates for 2020-2021 hog inventories are now available, according to the USDA’s National Agricultural 

Statistics Service. The estimates, based primarily on surveys conducted with farmers and ranchers in December, can be 

accessed using the QuickStats online database, found here: http://www.nass.usda.gov/Quick_Stats/. 
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